From: Rob.Surette@MyClearwater.com

To: <u>Nathan Wessler</u>

Cc: anthony.holloway@myclearwater.com; David.Dalton@MyClearwater.com; Jean.Griggs@MyClearwater.com

Subject: Public Records Request re: CPD use of cell site simulators

Date: Monday, March 03, 2014 1:02:49 PM
Attachments: Clearwater PD Public Records Request.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Mr. Wessler:

I am the legal advisor to the Clearwater Police Department and am responding to your attached public records request. Because the Clearwater Police Department (CPD) has not purchased and does not use the "cell site simulators" that you have described in your attached request, CPD has no records responsive to your request.

From: Nathan Wessler [mailto:nwessler@aclu.org]

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 7:05 PM

To: Police Contact

Subject: Public Records Request re: CPD use of cell site simulators

Dear Chief Holloway,

Attached please find a copy of a public records request sent today via U.S. Mail to the Clearwater Police Department. The request seeks records regarding the CPD's acquisition and use of cell site simulators.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request. If you have any questions or wish to obtain further information about the nature of the records in which we are interested, please do not hesitate to contact me via email or at the below number.

Sincerely,

Nathan Wessler

Nathan Freed Wessler

Staff Attorney | Speech, Privacy, and Technology Project

American Civil Liberties Union

125 Broad Street, 18th Floor, New York, NY 10004

212.519.7847 (tel)

212.549.2654 (fax)

This message may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently transmitted to you and delete this e-mail from your system.